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CEIAG COMMITMENT TO QUALITY IN CAREERS RE-ACCREDITATION
(10/2/2023)

St Peter’s Catholic School is delighted to announce that we are currently working towards the
re-accreditation of the Quality in Careers Standard. The Standard is the national Careers Education

Information Advice and Guidance (CEIAG) quality award.

The latest Statutory Guidance (January 2023) from the DfE to schools on fulfilling their statutory
duty builds heavily upon the eight Gatsby Benchmarks for ‘Good Careers Guidance’ and ‘strongly
recommends’ that all secondary schools work towards and achieve the national Quality in Careers
Standard.

What are the benefits of achieving the Award?

e Successful achievement of the award demonstrates that we are providing excellent
CEIAG for all our students and meeting our goal of ensuring that they are
well-prepared for their next steps, whether education, training or employment.

e Quality standards lead to better careers and guidance programmes because they help
schools continuously improve their careers work.

e Holding a nationally recognised quality mark demonstrates to those outside the institution

that a high standard has been reached.

Re-accreditation will comprise providing a portfolio of evidence to our assessors and a full day
inspection by an external registered assessor who will speak to staff, students, governors and other
members of our school community about their experiences of CEIAG at St Peter’s. Our links with

our school community and wider school community are central to this process.

If any member of the school community would like more information about this, please contact

Mrs Calvert, Careers Lead at: scalvert@st-peters.surrey.sch.uk.



